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June 12, 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent and Student Athlete,  
 
I hope you are all getting ready to enjoy your summer.  This is a reminder that Oldfield Middle School fall sports 
registration is scheduled to open via our custom online Harborfields Final Forms site https://harborfields-
ny.finalforms.com/ on 8/6/24.  The attached ‘Parent Playbook’ will provide detailed directions on how to enroll as 
a parent/guardian and how to enroll your child. If  you require any support during the registration process, scroll to 
the bottom of the Final Forms page and click ‘Get Help.’  
 
Please be aware that tryouts for all Oldfield Middle School fall sports will start on September 4, 2024, and you must be 
cleared to participate in tryouts.  Students must be present at the entire tryout to be considered for the team.   
 
The district medical director will be performing sports physicals on August 14, 2024, in the high school from 9 am to 1 
pm. You must contact the athletic office to schedule an appointment if you plan on having a physical on August 14th.  
Please check out our website for updated information regarding fall sports. 
 
If you choose to see your own medical provider for your sports physical, please make sure that you use the required 
NYS School Health Examination form.  Please note that the form was modified last year, and your physician must 
check the box with the asterisk that states, “Family cardiac history reviewed”.  If this box is not checked, your child 
will not be cleared to participate in tryouts.  I have attached the new form for your convenience.   
 
Additional points of interest to help you when creating a Final Forms account:  
Student Email Address- During the registration process Final Forms will request ‘General Student Information’ 
and require a unique student email address, which is DIFFERENT from the parent/guardian email address. You 
can either input your child’s personal email address or ALL students can use their Harborfields school email 
address.  
 
Final Forms must be used when registering for the Oldfield Middle School 2024 fall sports season.   
 
We hope you enjoy your summer and look forward to seeing you in the fall.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Robert Franco  

https://harborfields-ny.finalforms.com/
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